
Date: 13/07/22 
Dear parents & students, 

Greetings from Blossom Public School & Jr. College ( New)!!!  

As per the circular issued by the district education officer ZP pune dated 13/07/2022 

regarding the declaration of holiday due to heavy downpour in Pune district. The 

school will remained closed tomorrow on Thursday, 14/07/2022.   Regular school will 

function on Friday 15/07/2022. 

 

Stay safe & take care 

 

Thank you 

 

Regards, 

Vandana Kharat 

Principal.  

 

 



 

 



 


